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Quilting with a friend will keep you in stitches! 

2010 Officers 
President: 
Fran Suchocki 
fsts4442@cybermesa.com 
Vice Presidents: 
Karyn Harrington 
karynh@q.com 
Margaret 
Hendricks 
jmh102@comcast.net 
Jo Ann Painter 
jpainter@q.com 
Secretary: 
Jacqueline Krohn 
Treasurer: 
Joan Williams 
williamstj@earthlink.net 

 
Chairs: 
Publicity: 
Terry Foxx 
storyteler@comcast.net 

Community 
Service: 
Marilyn Minshall 
mjminshall@q.com 
Membership: 
Ann Daley 
anndaley@earthlink.net 
Webmaster: 
Shirley 
Klosterbuer 
sklostb@earthlink.net 
Newsletter: 
Lyn Haval 
lhaval@hotmail.com 
Quilt Market: 
Libby Carlstens 
carlstens@msn.com 
Donation Quilt: 
Judy Verzino 
bverzino@q.com 
Mystery Quilt: 
Evonne Holder 
evonneholder@earthlink.net  
 
 

 

January 2011 Guild Meeting: 
          Tuesday, Jan. 25, 7 p.m. 
        White Rock Baptist Church 
   “Round Table of Techniques”  

 
Our January meeting is on Tuesday, January 25, 2011, at 7:00 pm 

at the White Rock Baptist Church.  It's all about skills and our 

program for January includes a little bit of everything.  Sue Friar will 

demonstrate binding techniques both for new quilters and for those 

who want to brush up on a necessary task of creating our quilts.  

Evonne Holder will demonstrate a hand technique where you can 

embellish your quilt and quilt it at the same time -- what a time 

saver that would be!  And yours truly will demonstrate the making 

of fabric-wrapped bowls.  After  our business meeting, we will split 

into three groups and spend 20 minutes at each demonstration.  If 

you have any questions, please contact Jo Ann Painter, 672-1583, 

490-3438, or jpainter@q.com.  

Membership note:  Everyone on last year’s membership 

roster will receive this newsletter.  If you haven’t re-upped, 

it will be your last!!  Be sure to renew your membership so 

you don’t miss out on any of our exciting activities and 

workshops! 

From Marilyn Minshall, Community Service chair: 

The following persons have contributed quilts to community service since July 
1st:Donna Smith, Beverly Wright-2,  Micky Taylor,  Judy Verzino-2, Irene Aiken, and 
Jackie KrohnTwo quilts were sent to the Alzheimer's Study Quilt  Project Team.  Ten 
quilts were given to the The Sojouners, a day-time retreat for women and children.  
Four quilts were given to individuals. 

 

 



Happy New Year from the President! 
I hope all of you had a great Christmas Season and that 2011 is filled with good health and 
lots of time to work on your favorite hobby – QUILTING! 
I’m looking forward to a wonderful year filled with lots of quilting and sharing.  
The first meeting of the New Year is going to be fun.  Come and learn or review some new 
(or old) techniques that will be demonstrated by some of our Quilt members.   
MYSTERY QUILTS from 2010 -- Please bring them to share with the rest of us.  NO 
MATTER what step your quilt is in.  Thanks to Evonne Holder.   She came up with a fun 
setting and great size.  Remember, you can always add more borders to this quilt top and 
have a lap quilt.  (If you didn’t make this quilt as a Mystery Quilt, you still can make it by 
referring back to your Newsletters.)   I’m looking forward to seeing all of your quilts.  
Thanks again, Evonne. 
Mystery Quilt for 2011 will start in March.  Debbie Claytor and Debbie McLin have been 
working hard on this year’s Mystery Quilt.  Can wait to get started! 
Newsletter – this will be your last Newsletter if you have not paid your membership dues 
for 2011. Membership Dues– now is the time to be sure that your membership dues for 
2011 are paid.  Our year’s membership runs from January to December.  Don’t miss any of 
the fun, join either by sending in your membership form and money OR at our January 
meeting. 
Don’t forget your “Show n’ Tell.”  Bring a friend too! 
See you at the meeting!   
Fran 
 

Future Fun for Piecemakers:  

FEBRUARY 2011: Our program for February will be held on Tuesday, February 22, 2011, 
at 7:00 pm at the United Church of Los Alamos.  A local resident, Laurie Waters, will 
share her extensive, world-wide collection of lace with us.  She can also answer any 
questions you might have about lace in general or look at any lace you bring for her 
to comment on.  If you have any questions, contact Margaret Hendricks. 

 MARCH 2011:  Judy Neimeyer, a nationally-known lecturer and instructor specializing 
in foundation paper piecing, will be presenting a lecture and conducting a workshop 
for our March program.  PLEASE NOTE DATE CHANGE!  Please note, however, that 
her lecture will be on our regular night, Tuesday, March 29, 2011, but her 
workshop will also be on Tuesday, March 29, 2011, from 9AM to 4PM, both at 
the White Rock Baptist Church. We will be working as a group but you can choose 
from three patterns; Indian Summer, Three Ducks in a Row, or Wild Goose Chase. Check 
these out at Judy's website quiltworx.com.  If you have any questions, contact Karyn 
Harrington. 
 
 



 
LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS MEMBERSHIP 

 
January 2011 – December 2011 

 
Please print all information clearly. 
 
Name_____________________________________________________  
 
Mailing Address_____________________________________________  
 
City, State, Zip Code_________________________________________  
 
Telephone______________________________ Cell #______________  
 
E-mail address______________________________________________ 
 
Do you want to receive the LAP Newsletter via e-mail? Yes No (Circle one) 
 
Please volunteer for one or more of the following by placing a check mark next to items(s): _____County Fair
 _____Donation Quilt ticket sales _____Valentine’s Day luncheon     _____Meeting refreshments   
______Quilt Show/Quilt Market   ____Serve as officer 
 
Make check for $25 payable to: Los Alamos Piecemakers or LAP Mail to: LAP, Attn: Ann Daley, Membership Chair, P.O. 
Box 261, Los Alamos, NM 87544 
 
LAP Use only: Payment _____ Entered in database ____ Nametag _____ Packet _____ Membership Card_____ 
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Future Programs for Los Alamos Piecemakers Guild 
 
January 25, 2011:  Round table of techniques, WR Baptist Church 

February 22, 2011:  Laurie Waters will share her lace collection, United 
Church. 

March 29, 2011:  Judy Neimeyer, presents foundation paper piecing.  Her 
workshop will be on Tuesday, the 29th, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. on the same 
day as the guild meeting at WR Baptist Church. 

 

Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 261 
Los Alamos, New Mexico  87544 


